
                                                                                                                               

  

Capitaine Dampier V99 – calling Nuku’alofa 

 

23rd November 2017 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

To ensure all cargo for Tonga & Samoa’s are delivered on time in early December, Capitaine Dampier 

V99 will also make a special call in Nuku’alofa after Auckland, to assist the Southern Lily V418 cargo 

volumes. 

 

The Forward schedule will be as follows. 

Vessel Voy Auckland Nuku’alofa Apia Pago Pago 

Southern Lily 417 Sailed 30-01/12 27-28/11 277-28/11 

Capitaine Dampier 099 02-04/12 06-07/12 - - 

Southern Lily 418 05-06/12 15-16/12 11-12/12 12-13/12 

Southern Lily 419 20-21/12 24-26/12 28-29/12 28-29/12 

Southern Lily 420 04-05/01 08-09/01 11-12/01 11-12/01 

Southern Lily 421 18-19/01 22-23/01 25-26/01 25-26/01 

 

Our Customer Service Team will be in touch with you to discuss any bookings for Nuku’alofa that 

require transfer from the Southern Lily 418 to the Capitaine Dampier V99. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 

 

 


